Kathryn "Kathy" Candler

From: ga.emgrants.com <no-reply@emgrants.com>

Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 7:39 AM

To: Kathryn "Kathy" Candler

Cc: Clint Hodges

Subject: EMPG Award Notification

Dear Kathy Candler,

It is my pleasure to announce that your FY 2023 Local Emergency Management Performance Grant (EMPG) Base Award application has been successfully processed and approved. As a result, your organization has been awarded \$15,675.00 in federal funds, and your advance payment is currently being processed by our Preparedness Grants and Programs Department. Upon completion of the payment process, your check will be forwarded to your organization.

This Base Award is funded by the Department of Homeland Security/Federal Emergency Management Agency (DHS/FEMA) and includes a minimum 50 percent (cash and/or in-kind) match requirement. Please review and adhere to the 2023 Local EMPG Program Guidance, which is available in the Georgia EMGrantsPro system. In addition, this notification is to serve as your organization's official Statement of Award. Please keep a copy of this information with your grant records. To view/download the EMPG Program Guidance, please click on this link.

Thank you for your commitment to Georgia's citizens and assets. I appreciate your efforts to ensure Georgia remains a safe place for us to live and raise our families. By working together, we can continue to be prepared for the challenges that may face us.

Sincerely,

James C. Stallings
Director
Georgia Emergency Management and Homeland Security Agency (GEMA/HS)

This is an automated email generated by https://ga.emgrants.com/, please do not reply.